
KDASC Halloween Dance  
 

Meeting called to order at 7p.m.  
Roll call- everyone present.  
 
Secretary's report- Went over minutes from the fall picnic, there was one error. 
* Mark moved to accept the minutes as corrected, Rebecca seconded.  
 
Treasurer's Report- Rebecca’s reimbursement for scrapbook supplies went through along with 
many other reimbursements.  We are now at $13,334.30. 
*Bailey moved to accept the treasurer's report, Rebecca seconded.  
 
Old Business-  

● Mark is going to get T-shirts settled. 
New Business- 

● Issues about the website were discussed.  
● Bismarck wanted to be involved with the district.  We found out that they have to join 

state to be a part of the district. 
● A sheet was found that shows other schools that could be a part of the district.  
● We have 4 schools that pay dues but don't come to events and twenty-six extra schools. 

Altogether we have thirty schools.  
● Villa Grove wants to be involved with district events.  
● We decided to divide up the remaining schools amongst the board members to try and 

reach out to them to see if there are any other interested schools.  
● We decided to have a friend's thanksgiving at Mark's house and everyone was to bring a 

dish. 
● We had 182 attend the dance.  31 people were added in the 24 hours before the event. 

We brought in $1,640 and spent $1,639.02.  
Other- 

● Mark asked to be reimbursed to print copies of the newsletter in color for the board and 
advisors only.  It was tabled.  

Meeting was adjourned at 7:37 p.m.  
*Moved by Michael, seconded by Kira.  


